
Glendenning Public School 
135 Armitage Drive 

GLENDENNING, NSW 2761 
Ph: 02 9832 8555  Fax: 02 9832 8724 

Email: glendennin-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

Safe Respectful Learners 

SCHOOL PHOTO EVALUATION 2019 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
We would appreciate it if you could complete the following short survey to help us decide 
upon our directions for 2020.  
 
The survey can be accessed online at 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfX51USQiWmrEqvjx9IfArVA1YBo0uZ_5VkNFyR7
mi0jXVYew/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
Alternately, you may return the paper copy below. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
D. Meaney 
Principal 
25/6/19 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to Miss Rox by Friday July 5, 2019 
 
1. Were you happy with your child’s/children’s photos? 
 
[     ] Yes 
 
[     ] No 
 
2. Why or why not?  
_____________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
3. Do you think we should retain MSP as our school photographer for 2020 or consider 
another company? 
 
[     ] Retain MSP 
 
[     ] Consider another company 
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